From:

Sent: 04 June 2019 11:46

To: Planning

Subject: FW: Consultee letter for PlanningApplication Application: 2019/2225/P
Hi,

Can this please be uploaded as a comment to the application 2019/2225/P.
Thanks,

Alyce Keen
Planning Officer

Telephone: 02079741400

#lin[e]s

From:

Sent: 04 June 2019 11:44

To: Keen, Alyce <Alyce.Keen@camden.gov.uk>

Subject: Re: Consultee letter for PlanningApplication Application: 2019/2225/P

Dear Alyce, Here is the RPCAAC's advice. Best wishes, Richard

The Regent’s Park Conservation Area Advisory Committee
12A Manley Street, London NW1 8LT

3 June 2019
1 Chester Place London NW1 4NB 2019/2225/P
Structural reinforcement and associated repair and restoration works of the flank wall.

We are concerned that the repairs should not introduce inflexibility into the historic structure which
would lead to differential movement and long-term harm to the sustainability of the building.
Otherwise, we have no objection.

On Thu, 16 May 2019 at 11:46, Keen, Alyce <Alyce.Keen@camden.gov.uk™> wrote:
Please find attached Consultee letter for PlanningApplication application 2019/2225/P
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